
Notification Date: June 4th, 2024 
Effective Date: June 6th, 2024 

  Department of Pathology Laboratories 

 

Phosphatidylethanol (PEth) – Change in Performing Laboratory 

Orderable: Phosphatidylethanol (PEth) [LAB1230124295] 

 

Effective June 6th, 2024, the laboratory performing Phosphatidylethanol (PEth) 

testing will change from LabCorp to ARUP in order to decrease turnaround times. 

Previous Performing Laboratory Updated Performing Laboratory 
LabCorp ARUP 
Turnaround time: 5 – 10 days after receipt Turnaround time: 1-4 days after receipt 

 

Explanation: 

Prior to June 6th,2024, PEth samples were sent to LabCorp for analysis. To decrease result 

turnaround times, specimen testing will now be performed at ARUP.  

 

To assess for any potential result reporting differences, samples were sent to both 

laboratories for comparison and the interpretation will remain the same. 

 

For questions, please contact Pathology Client Services at (804) 828-7284 or Dr. 
Grace Williams at (804) 628-3684.  

 

 


